
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22 November 2013  
 
            
Newsletter No 11 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Thought for the Week 
‘Be kind to one another, tender hearted, forgiving one another, as God in Christ forgave you’ 

Ephesians 4:32 
Children In Need 
A big thank you to all of the children who came to school in their onesies and pyjamas. We raised a 
total of £293.88 for Children in Need. Thank you to everyone for supporting this good cause. 
 

Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 25 November 2013. All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for 
coffee afterwards. If Parents/Carers do attend could I please ask them to stay until Celebration 
Assembly finishes. This demonstrates to all the children that the entire celebration assembly is 
valued by Parents/ Carers. Thank you for your support. 
 

  Weekly Certificates 
Yaseen Ahmed     Nursery 

For his excellent listening skills 
and following instructions 

Yuvnish Bagla    RW 
For fantastic work on pictograms 

Adam Hussain   RB 
For working really hard on his 

letters and sounds work 

Zoya Khan   1C 
For a lovely poem about the dark 

Tejah McLean    1/2L 
For working hard independently in 

all areas 

       Keiyha-Nevaeh Lescott-
Anderson     2S 

For working really hard to tell the 
time and calculating time intervals 

   Adan Rahiem    3B 
For producing some good work 

on time in Maths 

Rhys Bishop    3/4SS 
For working hard in Literacy and 

contributing in class 

 Umar Khan     4J 
For working really hard to write 

instructions 
  Indervir Sekhon    5W 

For excellent work in a Maths 
investigation 

Deepika Chumber  5/6B 
For working hard and making 

progress in all areas  

   Casey Tulloch    6S 
For working hard to improve her 

Literacy and Maths 
 

Lining Up 5/6B 

Spick and Span 5W 
Movement Bird 5W 

Gymnastics Monkey 1C 
Attendance RW 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 1/2L  Runners up - 2S 

 



 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 18 November 2013. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Photographer reminder 
The school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 26 November 2013. He will be taking 
individual photographs and family groups.  This will only be for children attending St Mary’s Primary 
& Nursery Academy. 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 
children to come to school and be on time every day. 
 
Term Dates 

Christmas Holiday 

 
Children break up on 

Thursday 19 December 2013 
and return on 

Tuesday 7 January 2014 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Executive Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
Rohan Raju 

For comforting another child 
when they were upset 

Zara Mahmood 
For lending another child her 
gloves when they were cold 


